Foxmoor Flyer



Friday 23rd June 2017 Newsletter 34 School & Governor contact 01453 757251 01453 758190 (Fax) Facebook @foxmoorprimaryschool Family Lives Helpline 0808 800 2222

School Nurse Contact 0300 421 8959

Early Years & Childcare 0800 542 02 02

childrensinformation@gloucestershire.gov.uk www.ChildrensInformationService.org.uk

Website Glos. County Council www.gloucestershire.gov.uk

Friends of Foxmoor (FOF)
Facebook:
friendsoffoxmoorschool
Contact: Natalie Hombrado
01453 757251 (school office)

Diary

June

26th –30th Week 2 School Lunches 27th & July 4th Tumble Time 26th – 30th Bikeability Year 5 **July**

School Production 17th & 18th Matinee 1pm 19th & 20th Evening 6pm 25th Leavers' Assembly 25th End of Term

Hot Weather

As we have been experiencing extremely hot conditions please remember to apply sun cream to your children before they come in to school and also send them with a named hat and plenty of water to drink.

Year Six residential trip to the Isle of Wight

The deadline for money to pay for the Isle of Wight trip is the last day of term, 25th July 2017. If you have difficulty in achieving this please see Mrs Montague in the school office. Many thanks.

Great Big Dance Off

On Monday the Year 4/5/6 dance team travelled to The New Theatre in Oxford to take part in the National Finals of 'The Great British Dance Off'. After competing against 32 schools, the girls came away with a stunning second place win! They have achieved so much this year after winning the regional heat with the highest marks ever scored. All staff would like to thank the children for their hard work and families for their support.

Bikeability

Year 5 pupils have been taking part in Bikeability sessions this week. Although the weather has been very warm they have undertaken their course well and listened to their instructors' information. This course continues next week by the end of which we hope all of the children who have taken part will have achieved the cycling proficiency award.

Class 3 Trip to Bristol Zoo

Mrs Nunn's class spent an exciting day at Bristol Zoo on Thursday exploring types of animals from all over the world and from all animal groups. Shortly after arriving at the zoo the children took part in a



workshop which included handling some carefully selected creatures. After a quick lunch (which involved staff fending off some very greedy ducks) each group went their separate way to find the animals they had previously planned to visit. Time soon ran out but we are sure the whole class enjoyed seeing and learning about such a wide range of zoo residents. Thankfully the weather was much cooler than the previous few days which was perfect for the day out.

How Safe is Your Child?

Are you certain your child's car seat is fitted as well as it could be? Would you like your car seat checked? Have you got any questions about in-car safety? If so help is at hand. Gloucestershire Fire and Rescue Service is offering free checks of child car seats. To book an appointment please call 0800 1804140 or visit the road safety pages of their website (www.glosfire.gov.uk) and complete the form. If you are concerned about changes to seat regulations please visit www.roadsafetygloucestershire.org.uk/travellin g-young-children for latest information and advice.